
  

 

The Children’s Hospital at Montefiore cordially invites 

you to the 4rd health and wellness fair.  

 

October 9, 2024, from 11pm to 4pm 

Montefiore Medical Center 

East Garden 210 St Entrance 

On-site health screenings                                                       

Healthcare professionals                                                            

Vendors                                                                        

Resources                                                                              

Teddy bear clinic 

And more! 

All are welcome! See you there! 
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